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Applications Being Accepted for Joint NSP – BASF Scholarship 
The National Sorghum Foundation and BASF are pleased to announce a joint
scholarship program for the 2019-2020 school year. The scholarships will include a
$2500 award for tuition, as well as cover expenses for the recipients’ participation in the
2020 Commodity Classic in San Antonio, Texas, set for February 27- 29, 2020. More
information can be found at http://www.sorghumgrowers.com/foundation-scholarships/.
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